
 

 

 

17 November 2016 

Dear colleague  

Thank you for taking the time to respond to the Health, Social Care and Sport 

Committee’s consultation on the sustainability of the health and social care workforce. 

We received 36 responses, all of which can be viewed on our website, along with a 

summary of the consultation responses and a summary of the workforce survey results. 

 

We have considered all the responses and have agreed to begin our overarching inquiry 

into the workforce by looking at medical recruitment – details of this inquiry are available 

on our website. This will be followed by a number of other inquiries over the course of 

the Fifth Assembly that will examine the range of issues affecting the health and social 

care workforce. The information that you have provided will help to shape this broader 

work, and we are keen to continue to engage with you throughout this process. 

 

Once again, on behalf of the members of the Health, Social Care and Sport Committee, 

thank you for your contribution and please do continue to involve yourself with the work 

of the Committee. 

 

Yours sincerely,  

 

Dr Dai Lloyd AM 

Chair, Health, Social Care and Sport Committee  

 

http://www.senedd.assembly.wales/mgConsultationDisplay.aspx?id=223&RPID=894585&cp=yes
http://www.assembly.wales/en/bus-home/committees/Pages/Committee-Profile.aspx?cid=448
http://www.senedd.assembly.wales/documents/s56100/Summary%20of%20the%20consultation%20responses.pdf
http://www.senedd.assembly.wales/documents/s56101/Summary%20of%20the%20workforce%20survey%20results.pdf
http://senedd.assembly.wales/mgIssueHistoryHome.aspx?IId=16122

